
      
 
Dear Families, 
Last week we had our Beginning of the Year School Mass. It was a beautiful celebration because of the 
joyful participation of many people in our community. The Masses of Father Prakash are always 
memorable. The organisation and liturgy preparation of Anne Hazel and Paula Turner is always excellent 
and our students and staff always prayerful and reverent. We gave thanks to God for our blessings; our 
families, friends and community and asked our Lord to give us strength in the face of adversity.  
I’ll be in Darwin this week for Principal meetings, but Justin or Anne will be able to support you with any 
concerns you may have. 
God bless everyone. We hope you all have a lovely week as the community prepares for the National 
Judging of Tidy Towns next week on Tuesday March 5th. Deb Madgen 
        

     
 

     
  

Meet the Teachers Evening 
We had to postpone the Meet the Teachers evening due to Men’s Business, 
but now you are invited to see the classrooms and meet the teachers from 
5.15pm this Wednesday 27th February. Then please join us for a BBQ at 6pm 
outside the Canteen. 
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